
 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                       

                                                                                                                   Thursday 12th June 2025 

Celebrating Our Incredible Staff 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

We’re excited to share that National Thank a Teacher Day is around the corner.  

This UK-wide celebration of all teaching and support staff returns on Wednesday 18th June. 
It’s a wonderful opportunity to shine a light on the amazing people who make our schools 
such special places—teachers, classroom assistants, dinner helpers, caretakers, and 
everyone in between. They go above and beyond every day, and we’re thrilled to celebrate 
them! 

To mark the occasion, we’ll be holding a special assembly on Tuesday the 17th of June at 
9am to celebrate and thank the wonderful staff in our own school.  

If you know a special teacher, dedicated support staff member or even a whole school 
team, whether it be you or your child,  let them know how grateful you are by sending a 
free e-card on the Thank a Teacher website. They will receive the free e-card on the day.  

We can’t wait to celebrate with you!  

Mrs Powrie  

Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
Justyna Powrie  
 
 
 

 

https://thankateacher.co.uk/thank-a-teacher/thank-a-teacher-form/

